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Dear Sponsor, 
 
 American Gold Star Mothers of Indian River County, Inc. (AGSMIRC, Inc.) will be presenting its 2nd Annual  
Walk-A-Thon for Military/Veteran Suicide Awareness.  We are requesting your financial sponsorship and promotional 
support for this important event. 
 
 This year’s event will be presented with consideration for our community’s safety and health regarding COVID-19.   
As such, the 2nd Annual Walk-A-Thon for Military/Veteran Suicide Awareness will be two-fold:  1.) A two-week fitness 
challenge from November 1st through November 14th culminating with a social media broadcast “Thank You”.   2.)  A 
VIRTUAL 2.2 WALK on November 14th, 2020.  Please see information sheet included with this package. 
 
 As a result of our 2019 Walk-A-Thon the organizations of Next Generation Veterans of Indian River County, Dogs 
For Life, and Mental Health Association of Indian River County were able to expand, continue, and start new, critically 
needed support and recovery programs for veterans and active service military struggling with mental health, especially 
PTSD.  Your support for the AGSMIRC, Inc. 2nd Annual Military/Veteran Walk-A-Thon for Suicide Awareness will again 
benefit these organizations and allow them to keep making a positive impact on the mental health and well-being of our 
beloved Veterans.  ONE military/veteran suicide a day is a TRAGEDY.  22 a day is UNACCEPTABLE. 
 

To register or for more information visit www.ircgoldstarmoms.org or contact Michelle Dale by email at 
michdaleircgoldstarmoms@gmail.com   Like us on Facebook at Indian River County American Gold Star Mothers for 
upcoming events. 
 
 In appreciation of your sponsorship, we will include your logo in our participation package.  We also invite you to 
include promotional items and/or material in this package. 
 
Thank you for your sponsorship! 
 
Graciously, 
 
 
Michelle Dale, President 
American Gold Star Mothers of Indian River County, Inc. 
(570) 885-2811 
 
 
No sales or services were provided in exchange for this donation.  A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the 
Division of Consumer Services by calling toll-free (800-435-7352) within the state.  Registration does not imply endorsement, approval, or 
recommendation by the State.  Registration #DTN3348471.  American Gold Star Mothers of Indian River County, Inc. is a non-profit tax-exempt 
organization as described under Internal Revenue Code 501(c)3.   Federal ID #85-0621175.  


